keep tesco off mill road



Mill Road is unique. Full of character and diversity, it attracts people from near and far and is well loved by residents. Tesco hope to move into Mill Road, at the old Wilco site.

This move threatens the many independent, local traders that makes Mill Road so special. Tesco could begin a process that turns Mill Road into just another identikit street in an identikit town. You can't bring back family businesses once they are gone.

Your community is under threat please help to defend it. The most urgent thing to do is to put in objections to Tesco's planning applications (see reverse). You can also visit the website, come to the next meeting and put up posters.

Numerous campaigns up and down the country have fought Tesco and won – it can be done.

It's Mill Road that makes Cambridge special – let's keep it unique.

Contact the campaign

e-mail info@nomillroadtesco.org phone Lulu 07841 617 119 website www.nomillroadtesco.org

Come to the next organising meeting Monday 8th of Oct., 6 pm Baptist Church, Mill Road

http://www.nomillroadtesco.org

keep tesco off mill road urgent: get objections in today

The deadline for objecting to planning applications is Fri. 12th Oct.

If you don't want to see Tesco move into our area please urgently notify the council of your objections to Tesco's planning applications. You could mention the following:

Traffic: Tesco operates a "just in time" system which means lots of deliveries to the new rear extension on roads that just won't cope.

Commercial property: a "convenience store" would be a change of use for the property. One that will not benefit Mill Road.

Noise: a plant within close proximity of residential properties and increased delivery traffic risks unacceptable noise levels.

Make sure you quote the application references: 07/0809/ADV "Installation of double sided illuminated fascia sign"

07/0810/FUL "Installation of a new shop front including an ATM"

07/0811/FUL "Single storey rear extension and installation of plant"

By post or hand delivered

Mrs Angela Briggs,

Environment and Planning,

Cambridge City Council,

The Guildhall, Cambridge, CB2 3QJ.

Please bear in mind there may be postal strikes

By phone 01223 457173.

By e-mail angela.briggs@cambridge.gov.uk

http://www.nomillroadtesco.org